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Soccer 
All spring soccer programs are complete. Total number of registrants for the three programs was 21. The number of 
participants was down this spring, as the average numbers over the past few years have been in the thirties.  
 
Swim Lessons 
The last winter/spring session of Red Cross swim lessons begin Monday, May 14th. Classes will run for two weeks on 
Monday, Tuesday and Thursday evenings at the middle school pool.  
 
Leagues 
- The adult softball league is underway at Babcock and Sechler parks for the summer. 
 
Red Cross Certification Courses 
Classes in CPR, First Aid & AED will take place on Saturday, May 19 at the Northfield Middle School.  
 
Summer 
 - MaryKatherine Deschamp will begin working as the summer intern on Wednesday, May 16th.  
 - Between 40 - 50 students have been hired to work in Community Services programs this summer. A staff training 
will take place on Wednesday, May 30 
 - Summer programs kick off on June 11 and will go through the end of July. Some programs continue into or start in 
August.  
- New programs include summer birthday party options, a re-vamped SUPER Kids, MN Twins camp, youth and adult 
golf opportunities, Pony in the Park and various equine classes, youth and adult boxing and Strollaholics Unite!  
 
 


